March 28, 2022

Principal Rudy Perez,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning my position as third grade
teacher and assistant cross country coach at Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools upon the

completion of the 2021-2022 school year.

T have recently been offered and accepted a position at Arbor Park Intermediate School in Blair. I

have always wanted to teach in an elementary building and am excited to start this new chapter

in my life. I will always be thankful to Arapahoe for giving me my first teaching job five years

ago. Arapahoe is full of kind, helpful people who made me feel welcome in their community.

The choice to leave Arapahoe was difficult to make. But I’'m eager to see where this next step

takes me, and I wish everyone in Arapahoe the very best.

Sincerely,

Jaclyn Renken



